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Fighting Corruption Is Dangerous Ngozi Okonjo-Iweala 2020-12-08 A frontline
account of how to fight corruption, from Nigeria's former finance minister
Ngozi Okonjo-Iweala. In Fighting Corruption Is Dangerous, Ngozi Okonjo-Iweala
has written a primer for those working to root out corruption and disrupt
vested interests. Drawing on her experience as Nigeria's finance minister and
that of her team, she describes dangers, pitfalls, and successes in fighting
corruption. She provides practical lessons learned and tells how anticorruption advocates need to equip themselves. Okonjo-Iweala details the
numerous ways in which corruption can divert resources away from development,
rewarding the unscrupulous and depriving poor people of services. Okonjo-Iweala
discovered just how dangerous fighting corruption could be when her 83-year-old
mother was kidnapped in 2012 by forces who objected to some of the government's
efforts at reforms led by Okonjo-Iweala—in particular a crackdown on fraudulent
claims for oil subsidy payments, a huge drain on the country's finances. The
kidnappers' first demand was that Okonjo-Iweala resign from her position on
live television and leave the country. Okonjo-Iweala did not resign, her mother
escaped, and the program of economic reforms continued. “Telling my story is
risky,” Okonjo-Iweala writes. “But not telling it is also dangerous.” Her book
ultimately leaves us with hope, showing that victories are possible in the
fight against corruption.
The Arts of Citizenship in African Cities Mamadou Diouf 2014-12-17 Building
upon a growing literature that resists the pathologizing effects of
developmentalist and comparative framings, this fascinating collection of case
studies pushes the frontiers of scholarship on African urbanism through
detailed and nuanced ethnographic analyses of life in a diverse set of cities
across the continent. These contributions explore a range of innovative
institutions, discourses, and material practices through which claims to
citizenship are enacted and contested by a diverse array of actors. They treat
cities as sites of experimentation, privileging the ordinary, daily, under-therccg-zonal-and-province-2014-calendar
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radar negotiations through which emergent reconfigurations of citizenship are
being continually forged. In doing so, they provide a more culturally informed
perspective on African politics and society.
How to Heal the Sick Charles Hunter 2000-01-01 Never feel helpless again! A
loved one is sick, your friend was just in an accident, a family member is
facing an emotional crisis.... Have you ever desperately longed to reach out
your hand and bring healing to these needs? At times, our hearts ache with the
desire to help, but either we don’t know how, or we are afraid and stop short.
The truth is, the Holy Spirit within you is ready to heal the sick! Charles and
Frances Hunter present solid, biblically based methods of healing that can
bring not only physical health but also spiritual health and abundant life to
you, your family, and everyone around you.
Development In Modern Africa Martin S. Shanguhyia 2019-10-28 Development in
Modern Africa: Past and Present Perspectives contributes to our understanding
of Africa’s experiences with the development process. It does so by adopting a
historical and contemporary analysis of this experience. The book is set within
the context of critiques on development in Africa that have yielded two general
categories of analysis: skepticism and pessimism. While not overlooking the
shortcomings of development, the themes in the book express an optimistic view
of Africa’s development experiences, highlighting elements that can be tapped
into to enhance the condition of African populations and their states. By using
case studies from precolonial, colonial, and postcolonial Africa, contributors
to the volume demonstrate that human instincts to improve material, social and
spiritual words are universal. They are not limited to the Western world, which
the term and process of development are typically associated with. Before and
after contact with the West, Africans have actively created institutions and
values that they have actively employed to improve individual and community
lives. This innovative spirit has motivated Africans to integrate or experiment
with new values and structures, challenges, and solutions to human welfare that
resulted from contact with colonialism and the postcolonial global community.
The book will be of interest to academics in the fields of history, African
studies, and regional studies.
On Aburi We Stand Chukwuemeka Odumegwu Ojukwu 1967
Net Zero Energy Buildings (NZEB) Shady Attia 2018-03-26 Net Zero Energy
Buildings (NZEB): Concepts, Frameworks and Roadmap for Project Analysis and
Implementation provides readers with the elements they need to understand,
combine and contextualize design decisions on Net Zero Energy Buildings. The
book is based on learned lessons from NZEB design, construction, operation that
are integrated to bring the most relevant topics, such as multidisciplinarity,
climate sensitivity, comfort requirements, carbon footprints, construction
quality and evidence-based design. Chapters introduce the context of high
performance buildings, present overviews of NZEB, cover the performance
thresholds for efficient buildings, cover materials, micro-grid and smart
grids, construction quality, performance monitoring, post occupancy evaluation,
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and more. Offers a roadmap for engaging in energy efficiency in high
performance buildings projects Combines solid grounding in core concepts, such
as energy efficiency, with a wider context that includes the technical, sociocultural and environmental dimensions Covers key areas for decision-making
Provides a logical framework to analyze projects in the context of
environmental change Presents worldwide examples and cases for different
climates and societies
Economic Policy Options for a Prosperous Nigeria P. Collier 2008-04-24 This
book demonstrates that there is sufficient evidence on the Nigerian economy and
society to inform many policy issues, and reveals the current problems and
policy options that a democratic Nigeria will need to debate and resolve. It
presents an agenda of reform as unfinished business.
Walter Benndorf Ella Benndorf 2017-06-12 World War II is looming, but little
Walter lives an idyllic life with his family in the German countryside. As he
grows into a young man, like everyone around him he is drawn unwillingly into a
war he did not start, but which he has no choice but to fight. Pieced together
from kitchen chats over a fifty year long marriage, his wife, author and
librarian Ella Benndorf, lovingly weaves a tale of the adventures of her
husband who went on to run series of highly successful companies after
emigrating to Canada.
Prayer Cookbook for Busy People (Book 3) Elisha Goodman 2009-11-27 From the day
you invited the Lord Jesus Christ into your life, there are certain prayers you
should have been praying, in order to recover all that the enemy had stolen
from you in the days of ignorance without Christ. This book reveals the secret
of breakthrough prayers that will help to smash through spiritual obstacles
that are impossible for others.
African Christianity Ogbu Kalu 2007 It is ideologically driven to build a group
of church historians who will tell the story of African Christianity, not
Christianity in Africa, as an African story, by intentionally privileging the
patterns of African agency without neglecting the noble roles played by
missionaries. The effort has been to identify the major themes or story lines
in African encounters and in the appropriation of the gospel. --from publisher
description.
Africa's Soft Power Oluwaseun Tella 2021-05-23 This book investigates the ways
in which soft power is used by African countries to help drive global
influence. Selecting four of the countries most associated with soft power
across the continent, this book delves into the currencies of soft power across
the region: from South Africa’s progressive constitution and expanding
multinational corporations, to Nigeria’s Nollywood film industry and Technical
Aid Corps (TAC) scheme, Kenya’s sport diplomacy, fashion and tourism
industries, and finally Egypt’s Pan-Arabism and its reputation as the cradle of
civilisation. The book asks how soft power is wielded by these countries and
what constraints and contradictions they encounter. Understandings of soft
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power have typically been driven by Western scholars, but throughout this book,
Oluwaseun Tella aims to Africanise our understanding of soft power, drawing on
prominent African philosophies, including Nigeria’s Omolúwàbí, South Africa’s
Ubuntu, Kenya’s Harambee, and Egypt’s Pharaonism. This book will be of interest
to researchers from across political science, international relations, cultural
studies, foreign policy and African Studies. The Open Access version of this
book, available at http://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/e/ 9781003176022, has
been made available under a Creative Commons Attribution-Non Commercial-No
Derivatives 4.0 license
Violence in Nigeria Toyin Falola 1998 A comprehensive study of religious
violence and aggression in Nigeria, notably its causes, consequences, and the
options for conflict resolution.
Encountering the Nigerian State W. Adebanwi 2010-07-05 Thisvolume advances
extant reflections on the state constituted as the Ur-Power in society,
particularly in Africa.It analyzes how various agents within the Nigerian
society'encounter' the state - ranging from the most routine form of contact to
thespectacular. While many recent collections have reheated the old paradigms of the perils of federalism; corruption; ethnicity etc, our focus here is on
encounter , that is, the nuance and complexity of how the state shapes society
and vice-versa.Through this, wedepart from the standard state versus society
approach that proves so limiting in explaining the African political landscape.
Contemporary Pentecostal Christianity J. Kwabena Asamoah-Gyadu 2013-01-11
Pentecostalism is the fastest growing stream of Christianity in the world. The
real evidence for the significance of Pentecostalism lies in the actual
churches they have built and the numbers they attract. In Africa,
Pentecostalism has virtually become the representative face of Christianity
with even historic mission denominations 'pentecostalising' their otherwise
formal liturgical structures to survive. This work interprets key theological
and missiological themes in African Pentecostalism by using material from the
live experiences of the movement itself. An important source of primary
material for instance is the popular books written by the leadership of
contemporary Pentecostal churches and their media programs. An example of this
is that on account of its motivational hermeneutics the Eagle, rather than the
Dove, has become the preferred symbol of the Holy Spirit in this nascent
dynamic movement. The interpretation of themes from contemporary African
Pentecostalism in this book reveals much about how as a contemporary movement,
it is reshaping African Christian spirituality in the 21st century.
World Congress on Communication For Development 2007 "Communication for
Development is a multidisciplinary area of study and work that is based on twoway models of communication, going beyond diffusion and dissemination of
information. Its functions range from engaging stakeholders in problem analysis
and risk assessment to supporting behavior and social change. The experiences
recounted here are drawn from the various sessions of the Congress and
emphasize the value of using Communication for Development to engage
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stakeholders in a professional and systematic manner for more effective and
sustainable project design and implementation."--BOOK JACKET.
From Election to Coup in Fiji Jonathan Fraenkel 2007-06-01 Provides an analysis
of the lead-up to, the outcome, and the aftermath of Fiji's historic 2006
election - including the December coup. Contributions from ex-Vice President
Ratu Joni Madraiwiwi; ousted Prime Minister Laisenia Qarase; interim Minister
for Finance Mahendra Chaudhry; and an array of leading commentators.
Mining and Minerals Policy United States. Dept. of the Interior 1973
African Initiated Christianity and the Decolonisation of Development Philipp
Öhlmann 2020-01-07 This book investigates the substantial and growing
contribution which African Independent and Pentecostal Churches are making to
sustainable development in all its manifold forms. Moreover, this volume seeks
to elucidate how these churches reshape the very notion of sustainable
development and contribute to the decolonisation of development. Fostering both
overarching and comparative perspectives, the book includes chapters on West
Africa (Nigeria, Ghana, and Burkina Faso) and Southern Africa (Zimbabwe and
South Africa). It aims to open up a subfield focused on African Initiated
Christianity within the religion and development discourse, substantially
broadening the scope of the existing literature. Written predominantly by
scholars from the African continent, the chapters in this volume illuminate
potentials and perspectives of African Initiated Christianity, combining
theoretical contributions, essays by renowned church leaders, and case studies
focusing on particular churches or regional contexts. While the contributions
in this book focus on the African continent, the notion of development
underlying the concept of the volume is deliberately wide and multidimensional,
covering economic, social, ecological, political, and cultural dimensions.
Therefore, the book will be useful for the community of scholars interested in
religion and development as well as researchers within African studies,
anthropology, development studies, political science, religious studies,
sociology of religion, and theology. It will also be a key resource for
development policymakers and practitioners.
The Wiley Blackwell Companion to Religion and Materiality Vasudha Narayanan
2020-04-16 The Wiley Blackwell Companion to Religion and Materiality provides a
thoughtfully organized, inclusive, and vibrant project of the multiple ways in
which religion and materiality intersect. The contributions explore the way
that religion is shaped by, and has shaped, the material world, embedding
beliefs, doctrines, and texts into social and cultural contexts of production,
circulation, and consumption. The Companion not only contains scholarly essays
but has an accompanying website to demonstrate the work of performers,
architects, and expressive artists, ranging from musicians and dancers to
religious practitioners. These examples offer specific illustrations of the
interplay of religion and materiality in everyday life. The project is
organized from a comparative perspective, highlighting examples and case
studies from traditions originating in both East and West. To summarize, the
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volume: Brings together the leading figures, theories and ideas in the field in
a systematic and comprehensive way Offers an interdisciplinary approach drawing
together religious studies, anthropology, archaeology, history, sociology,
geography, the cognitive sciences, ecology, and media studies Takes a
comparative perspective, covering all the major faith traditions
This Invitational Life Steve Carter 2016-08-01 The community of Christ has a
great tradition of invitation. Inviting others to faith requires leaning in to
your own story, overcoming fear, and stepping out. But the good news is for
everyone, always. And you can help keep it going. Using Scripture and story,
Steve Carter casts a vision for non-threatening conversations that point people
to Christ. Most significantly, Steve shows that only through risking it all
will we discover what God is truly like.
M.K.O. Abiola on June 12 Mandate Moshood Kashimawo Olawale Abiola 1993
African Reformation Allan Anderson 2001 This studay provides an overview of the
numerous African initiated churches that came into being during the 20th
century in the various different parts of Sub-Saharan Africa. Written by an
acknowledged expert on Christianity in Africa, it also examines the reasons for
the emergence of these religious centres that have resulted from the
interaction between Christianity and African pre-Christian religions.
Sharīʿa in Africa Today John A. Chesworth 2013-11-25 Sharīʿa in Africa Today.
Reactions and Responses explores how Islamic law has influenced relations
between Muslims and Christians, through a series of case studies by young
African scholars working in Sudan, Nigeria, Kenya and Tanzania
Challenges of Interreligious Dialogue Edmund Emeka Ezegbobelu 2009 Originally
presented as the author's thesis (doctoral)-Univ. Frankfurt (Main), 2009.
Articles of Incorporation, By-laws and Prospectus Badger Mining Company 1881
Tearfund and the Quest for Faith-Based Development Dena Freeman 2019-08-19 This
book gives an in-depth analysis of the role of faith in the work of Tearfund, a
leading evangelical relief and development NGO that works in over 50 countries
worldwide. The study traces the changing ways that faith has shaped and
influenced Tearfund’s work over the organisation’s 50-year history. It shows
how Tearfund has consciously grappled with the role of faith in its work and
has invested considerable time and energy in developing an intentionally faithbased approach t relief and development that in several ways is quite different
to the approaches of secular relief and development NGOs. The book charts the
different perspectives and possibilities that were not taken and the internal
discussions about theology, development practices, and humanitarian standards
that took place as Tearfund worked out for itself what it meant to be a faithbased relief and development organisation. There is a growing academic
literature about religion and development, as well as increasing interest from
development ministries of many Northern governments in understanding the role
rccg-zonal-and-province-2014-calendar

6/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 6, 2022 by guest

of religion in development and the specific challenges and benefits involved in
working with faith-based organisations. However, there are very few studies of
actual faith-based organisations and no book-length detailed studies showing
how such an organisation operates in practice and how it integrates its faith
into its work. In documenting the story of Tearfund, the book provides
important insights into the practice and ethos of faith-based organisations,
which will be of interest to other FBOs and to researchers of religion and
development.
Where the Light Fell Philip Yancey 2021-10-05 In this searing meditation on the
bonds of family and the allure of extremist faith, one of today’s most
celebrated Christian writers recounts his unexpected journey from a strict
fundamentalist upbringing to a life of compassion and grace—a revelatory
memoirthat “invites comparison to Hillbilly Elegy” (Publishers Weekly, starred
review). “This stunning tale reminds us that the only way to keep living is to
ask God for the impossible: love, forgiveness, and hope.”—Kate Bowler, New York
Times bestselling author of Everything Happens for a Reason Raised by an
impoverished widow who earned room and board as a Bible teacher in 1950s
Atlanta, Philip Yancey and his brother, Marshall, found ways to venture out
beyond the confines of their eight-foot-wide trailer. But when Yancey was in
college, he uncovered a shocking secret about his father’s death—a secret that
began to illuminate the motivations that drove his mother to extreme, often
hostile religious convictions and a belief that her sons had been ordained for
a divine cause. Searching for answers, Yancey dives into his family origins,
taking us on an evocative journey from the backwoods of the Bible Belt to the
bustling streets of Philadelphia; from trailer parks to church sanctuaries;
from family oddballs to fire-and-brimstone preachers and childhood awakenings
through nature, music, and literature. In time, the weight of religious and
family pressure sent both sons on opposite paths—one toward healing from the
impact of what he calls a “toxic faith,” the other into a self-destructive
spiral. Where the Light Fell is a gripping family narrative set against a
turbulent time in post–World War II America, shaped by the collision of
Southern fundamentalism with the mounting pressures of the civil rights
movement and Sixties-era forces of social change. In piecing together his
fragmented personal history and his search for redemption, Yancey gives
testament to the enduring power of our hunger for truth and the possibility of
faith rooted in grace instead of fear. “I truly believe this is the one book I
was put on earth to write,” says Yancey. “So many of the strands from my
childhood—racial hostility, political division, culture wars—have resurfaced in
modern form. Looking back points me forward.”
How to Reconstruct a Nation S. Ali McIntosh Citizens of The Bahamas, we have
many questions to answer, not only about economic growth and sustenance but
about the moral and social dilemma in which we find ourselves. Our country is
in a crisis, entangled in a morass of immense crime, violence, and moral and
spiritual decadence. How much longer can we survive on this path? How should
nations spiraling out of control be governed? What is our role as citizens in
reconstructing our nation? How to Reconstruct a Nation takes an in-depth look
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at the political dynamics in The Bahamas. Included are reform ideas in the
context of democracy, thoughts, experiences, and divine revelations. This
combination provides thought-provoking and inspiring information on how to
promote institutional integrity and the establishment of moral authority for
national leadership. All in our beloved country must face the reality before
us. No longer can we be engrossed in partisan politics and blindly follow the
ill-focused and ineffective agendas of political leaders. “Government is for
the people, and by the people.” Therefore, we the people must make the call for
constitutional reform, integrity, and righteous leadership to take our country
forward. - How should the people respond to institutions of leadership? - What
is the role of the church in influencing the governing process and public
policy in our society? - Is there a case for higher ethics and morality in
politics? - Legitimacy and moral authority - The components of accountable
governance
Contemporary Perspectives on Religions in Africa and the African Diaspora
Carolyn M. Jones Medine 2015-10-14 Contemporary Perspectives on Religions in
Africa and the African Diaspora explores African derived religions in a
globalized world. The volume focuses on the continent, on African identity in
globalization, and on African religion in cultural change.
International Protection of Adults Richard Frimston 2015-01-22 Increasing
numbers of people have connections with one country, but live and work in
another, frequently owning property or investments in several countries. People
with lifelong or subsequently developed impairments of capacity move crossborder or have property or family interests or connections spread across
different jurisdictions. This new work fills a gap in a specialist market for a
detailed work advising lawyers on all the considerations in these situations.
The book provides a clear, comprehensive, and unique overview of all relevant
capacity and private international law issues, and the existing solutions in
common law and civil law jurisdictions and under Hague Convention XXXV. It sets
out the existing law of various important jurisdictions, including detailed
chapters on the constituent parts of the UK, Ireland, Jersey, the Isle of Man
and the Hague 35 states; and shorter chapters on 26 Non-Hague states and those
within federal states, including coverage of the United States, several
Australian and Canadian states, and a number of other Commonwealth
jurisdictions. Containing a number of helpful case studies and flowcharts, the
book draws upon the expertise of the editors in their respective fields,
together with detailed contributions from expert practitioners and academics
from each relevant jurisdiction. All the editors and many of the contributors
and correspondents are members of STEP.
Tar Beach Faith Ringgold 2020-08-18 CORETTA SCOTT KING AWARD WINNER • CALDECOTT
HONOR BOOK • A NEW YORK TIMES BEST ILLUSTRATED BOOK Acclaimed artist Faith
Ringgold seamless weaves fiction, autobiography, and African American history
into a magical story that resonates with the universal wish for freedom, and
will be cherished for generations. Cassie Louise Lightfoot has a dream: to be
free to go wherever she wants for the rest of her life. One night, up on “tar
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beach,” the rooftop of her family’s Harlem apartment building, her dreams come
true. The stars lift her up, and she flies over the city, claiming the
buildings and the city as her own. As Cassie learns, anyone can fly. “All you
need is somewhere to go you can’t get to any other way. The next thing you
know, you’re flying among the stars.”
Ideology for Nigeria Nnamdi Azikiwe 1980
International Student Handbook Sammy Hejazi 2020-09-15 Career advice tailored
to international students pursuing degrees in the U.S. - Paperback edition
Considering the Other Side Cajetan Ebuziem 2018-03 Considering the Other Side"
is the result of the author's academic research as well as life experience as a
Catholic priest from Nigeria, currently serving in the United States. In this
comprehensive and careful study, Dr Ebuziem offers a helpful assessment of the
interfaith situation in Africa's most populous country, together with
constructive recommendations to build a successful pluralistic society.
Handbook of Megachurches Stephen J. Hunt 2019-11-26 The megachurch is an
exceptional recent religious trend, certainly within Christian spheres.
Spreading from the USA, megachurches now reached reach different global
contexts. The edited volume Handbook of Megachurches offers a comprehensive
account of the subject from various academic perspectives.
Christianity, Wealth, and Spiritual Power in Ghana Karen Lauterbach 2016-11-25
This book centers around mid-level charismatic pastors in Ghana. Karen
Lauterbach analyzes pastorship as a pathway to becoming small “big men” and
achieving status, wealth, and power in the country. The volume investigates
both the social processes of becoming a pastor and the spiritual dimensions of
how power and wealth are conceptualized, achieved, and legitimized in the
particular context of Asante in Ghana. Lauterbach integrates her analysis of
charismatic Christianity with a historically informed examination of social
mobility—how people in subordinate positions seek to join up with power. She
explores how the ideas and experiences surrounding the achievement of wealth
and performance of power are shaped and re-shaped. In this way, the book
historicizes current expressions of charismatic Christianity in Ghana while
also bringing the role of religion and belief to bear on our understanding of
wealth and power as they function more broadly in African societies.
Religious Life for Our World Maria Cimperman 2020 This book brings together
God's call, the cries of the world and of the earth today, and charisms in
consecrated life in a way that dynamically engages the vows, prayer, community,
and ministry for the particular time and contexts in which we live. Here is a
valuable theological and pastoral resource for the conversion, transformation,
and revitalization needed in consecrated life today.
Transnational Religious Spaces Philip Clart 2020-07-06 This volume, bringing
together work by scholars from Europe, East Asia, North America, and West
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Africa, investigates transnational religious spaces in a comparative manner by
juxtaposing East Asian and African examples. It highlights flows of ideas,
actors, and organizations out of, into, or within a given continental space.
These flows are patterned mainly by colonialism or migration. The book also
examines cases where the transnational space in question encompasses both East
Asia and Africa, notably in the development of Japanese new religions in
Africa. Most of the studies are located in the present; a few go back to the
late nineteenth century. The volume is rounded off by Thomas Tweed’s systematic
reflections on categories for the study of transnationalism; his chapter "Flows
and Dams" critically weighs the metaphorical language we use to think, speak,
and write about transnational religious spaces.
Hope '93 : Farewell to Poverty Moshood Kashimawo Olawale Abiola 1993
Governance and Leadership Institutions in Nigeria Ernest Toochi Aniche
2020-11-30 This book examines how modern Nigerian political institutions have
grappled with the resurgence of traditional institutions of political
leadership in the post-colonial era. The contributors examine the role and
nature of traditional governance institutions in West Africa from pre-colonial
times to the post-colonial era. Part one considers a range of traditional
institutions including monarchies, Islamic institutions and the role of culture
and arts such as masking and music in traditional leadership. Part two focuses
on modern governance institutions, elites, political action, arts, and
democracy in post-colonial Nigeria. Part three examines democratic institutions
and processes in Nigeria’s Fourth Republic, covering issues such as electoral
reform, women’s political participation, and democratic citizenship. This book
will be of interested to students and scholars of African politics, governance
and democratization.
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